
November 14, 2023

TO: Superintendents and Presidents
Los Angeles County School and Community College Districts

FROM: Octavio Castelo, Secretary
Los Angeles County Committee on School District Organization

and
Director, Business Advisory Services

SUBJECT:   Los Angeles County Committee on School District Organization – 
                     Election Results

The annual election for members of the Los Angeles County Committee on School District 
Organization (County Committee) was held on October 23, 2023.  The County Committee 
appreciates your support and wishes to thank the school and community college districts that 
participated in the election process.

Election Results

Second Supervisorial District (one vacancy) 

Mr. Charles Davis was re-elected to a new four-year term, and will serve as one of the 
representatives of the Second Supervisorial District through December 2027.

Mr. Davis is currently on the board of Compton Unified School District (USD).

Third Supervisorial District (one vacancy)

Mr. Barry Snell was re-elected to a new four-year term, and will serve as one of the 
representatives of the Third Supervisorial District through December 2027.

Mr. Snell is currently on the board of the Santa Monica Community College District (CCD).

Fifth Supervisorial District (one vacancy) 

Ms. Suzan Solomon was re-elected to a new four-year term, and will serve as one of the 
representatives of the Fifth Supervisorial District through December 2027.
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Ms. Solomon is currently on the board of Newhall School District (SD).

At-Large Supervisorial Seat (one vacancy)

Mr. Frank Bostrom was re-elected to a new four-year term, and will serve as the At-Large 
representative through December 2027.

Mr. Bostrom was one of the two elected representatives of the Fourth Supervisorial District 
from November 1992 through December 2020.

This bulletin is available on the Los Angeles County Office of Education (LACOE) website 
at:

www.lacoe.edu/bulletins

Use the “Search” function to locate a specific bulletin by number or keyword.

If you have any questions regarding the election or this bulletin, please contact me at 
(562) 922-6131.

Approved:
Karen Kimmel
Chief Financial Officer
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